
 
 

“Opt Out of Fundraising” for the 2025-2026 school year! 
 
Charleston Gift Wrap, Carnival Raffle Tickets and BB&B Raffle Tickets…Marlboro Academy 
depends on all these fundraising efforts by our school family because tuition does not cover the 
cost of educating a student.  The Board of Directors has always focused on the major goal of 
keeping our tuition affordable, and these fundraisers help cover the gap.  For those families that 
choose to participate in all school-wide fundraisers but do not want to sell anything or have to 
keep up with tickets, we have an easy option for you.  Write one check for $200.00 and you are 
finished with school-wide fundraising for the year.  This will also ensure that your child will be 
included in all incentives and receive all prizes offered to participating students. 
 
The amount of $200.00 is based on the minimum goal per student for each fundraiser.  Your 
$200.00 check will include the following: 
 

 $75.00 – In the place of participation in wrapping paper sale  

 $25.00 – Twenty-Five Carnival raffle tickets  

 $100.00 – Ten BB&B raffle tickets  

 
In order to participate in the “Opt Out of Fundraising” option, your check, made out to Marlboro 
Academy, must be received by the financial office by September 12, 2025 .  This option is 
available per child.  You will receive your tickets at the time of each sale.  For the raffles, please 
return the tickets with the name of your choice to your child’s homeroom teacher by the dates 
requested so you will be included in the drawings.  You may always request additional tickets 
from your child’s homeroom teacher if you wish to sell more than the minimum goal.  Your child 
will be included in any incentives offered for the wrapping paper sale and BB&B raffle ticket sale 
which will be offered at the conclusion of the sales.  We hope that this option makes it easier for 
you to take part in the essential fundraises at Marlboro Academy!  Please direct any questions 
to Stacey Newton at (843) 479-6501 ext. 221 or snewton@marlboroacademy.com. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of Marlboro Academy!  Go Dragons! 
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